

OFFICE OF THE DISTRICT ATTORNEY

DELAWARE COUNTY COURTHOUSE MEDIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19063

(610) 891-4168

October 29, 2008

Re: 2008 Safe Schools Summit

Dear Interested Educators:

As District Attorney for Delaware County, I would like to invite you to attend our Annual Safe Schools Summit to beheld on November 19th, 2008 at Villanova University.

The accompanying information provides a description of the Safe Schools Summit and a registration form.

The prosecutors serving as Juvenile Accountability Liaisons will be in attendance throughout the day. Each will be available to discuss those concerns you have for your school, community and the children you serve.

I look forward to seeing you at the Safe Schools Summit.

G. Michael Green

District Attorney

GMG/db Enclosures

cc: Delaware County Police Chiefs